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Tuesday 6th June 2017 

 

Dear Parents 

YEAR 2 SHERBORNE CLUSTER VISIT TO 

RYEWATER NATURE RESERVE (Holnest) 
  

 

As part of our shared Outdoor Activities Programme, the Year 2 children will visit Ryewater Nature 

Reserve. The day will be spent outdoors and the ranger led activities will include Bug Hunting, Moth 

Identification, an Adventure Walk and Creative Story Telling. 

 

The day is designed to be both educational and fun, and it also gives our children the chance to make friends 

with others in their Year Group in our Cluster Schools.  In future years the children will meet again on other 

Cluster Trips. 

 

Children will need to be appropriately dressed for a day outdoors, including waterproof coat, Wellington 

boots (if wet), Sunhat and Sun cream (if hot) and a spare change of clothes. Children will also need a packed 

lunch and drink in a rucksack. 

 

Trent, Buckland Newton and All Saints, Bishops Caundle will be visiting Ryewater Nursery on Tuesday 

20th June 2017. We will arrive at Ryewater for 9:45 and will leave at 2:15pm to be back in time for the end 

of the school day. 

 

The cost per child is £5.25 (to include transport and activities). However, there is no charge for children 

from All Saints Primary School as the school is covering the cost the trip. Please ensure that signed 

permission slips / completed medical forms are returned by Wednesday 14
th

  June. 

 

Kindest regards 

 

 

 

Kate Stuckey (Cluster Link Teacher) 
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